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ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE MARKET  

 

Lojas Quero-Quero S.A. (“Company”) (B3: LJQQ), pursuant to the contents of Circular Letter nº 7/2020-

CVM/SEP, informs its shareholders and the Market at large that Mr. Jean Pablo de Mello, the Company’s 

CFO and Investor Relations Officer, and Mr. Flavio Abrantes, the Investor Relations Manager, will take part 

on January 25th, 2023, at 6:00pm BRT, in a live broadcast hosted by Bastter. 

The event will be broadcasted live on Bastter’s YouTube channel, available at 

https://www.youtube.com/Bastter. 

 

Cachoeirinha, January 24th, 2023. 

 

Jean Pablo de Mello 

CFO and Investor Relations Officer 

https://www.youtube.com/Bastter

